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Start of 2020 
We begin our school year with Goal Setting on Wednesday 29 January.  This year, parents will 
be able to book a goal setting time for each child via the School Interviews online app.  The 
letter that was sent home with reports has the address and access code. Bookings will open on 
20 January and you will be notified again close to this date.  The letter is available on the 
Clarkville School App in the school information section. 
 

The PTA will be selling second-hand uniform at Goal Setting.  
 

School will begin on Thursday 30 January and we ask that all students bring their stationery 
and sunhat.  
 
 
Stationery  
Stationery lists for each team can be found on the Clarkville School App in the school 
information section.  You are encouraged to make the most of January sales at major retailers 
or order stationery online at myschool.co.nz.  
 

Boxes required for all students in Years 3 – 8 can be recycled from this year or purchased from 
the school office.  
 

Being an Enviroschool, we encourage the re-using of items in good condition from year to 
year.  
 
 
Wishing all Clarkville families a Merry Christmas and a safe and happy holiday season. 
 
 
Juliana Rae 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
From our PTA 
 
 
The PTA AGM was held on Monday 18th November where Krissie Clark completed her term 
as Chairperson and I was elected to fill her position. 
 
 
The PTA and Clarkville School has been very fortunate to have Krissie as Chair for the past 3 
years.  Krissie has always approached every task with confidence and grace, adding her 
finesse to fundraisers such as the Gala and Musical Bingo.  Krissie will remain on the PTA as 
well as the 2020 Gala Coordinator. 
 
 
A big thank you and goodbye to Eamonn Murphy who has single-handedly run and funded our 
Friday sausage sizzle, raising approximately $7000 during the past 4 years for our school.  
He is also very good at putting up Gazebos!   His help and support will be greatly missed. 
 
 
I’m looking forward to 2020 and working with some great people to continue to support the 
school and our students.  
 
 
Please come by the PTA tent on goal setting day where we will have second hand uniform for 
sale and can answer any questions or give you more information on how you can become 
involved. 
 
 
If you have any questions or suggestions PTA related or just want to make yourself known to 
us please see myself or my Vice Chair Hannah Sutherland. I can also be contacted on email 
or phone. 
 
 
 
Have a safe and happy summer. 
 
 
 
Martha Drummond 
Marthaackroyd@hotmail.com 
0272717168 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Calendar of Events 
Please note the dates in your diary now  

 

 

 
Term Dates for 2020 
 

Term 1:   Wednesday 29 January – Thursday 9 April   (11 weeks) 
 
Term 2:   Monday 28 April - Friday 3 July   (10 weeks) 
 
 

Term 3:   Monday 20 July - Friday 25 September    (10 weeks) 
    
 
 

Term 4:   Monday 12 October - Friday 11 December  (9 weeks) 
  
Teacher only days: Friday 29 May & Monday 20 July 
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2020 

 
29 
30 

 
Goal Setting Day (appointment times to be advised) 
First full day of school for 2020  (bus will commence run today) 


